
THANK YOU!!! 

We want to take this opportunity to thank all of the dancers that 

supported our programs this season in the RGV.   

You attended our Sunday Tropic Star  and the Tuesday Pine to Palm 

dances.  Between the two dances we played in excess of 500 dances 

never repeating any one of them trying to give you a variety of rhythms 

and levels of difficulty .  

Also thank you to the dancers who came to the Cha/Rumba classes and 

the Friday Alamo Rec V workshops. 

It was a pleasure to have you there and share the laughter, the fun, and 

the fellowship with the other dancers.  We will see you again this fall to 

start the season all over again. 

Our Schedule will be: 

Sundays @ Tropic Star 1:30 PM 

Mondays @ Tropic Star 1:15 PM Lessons 

Tuesdays @ Pine To Palm 10:00 AM 

Thursdays @ Tropic Star 3:00 PM Lessons 

Fridays @ Alamo Rec RV 1:15 PM Workshop 

Saturdays @ Tropic Star Dance w/Joe Saltel 7:00 PM 

Safe travels and keep dancing this summer. 

Ron & Georgine Woolcock 




